
We are aware that 

Christmas is a while away, but before we know 

it, Christmas will be upon us. We have been 

discussing what we could do to celebrate with 

the school this year and have been in 

conversation with staff at Drew. We have some 

exciting ideas and would like parents to come in 

for a coffee morning on Thursday 13th October 

2016 to discuss them, listen to new suggestions 

and see how we, as members of Friends of 

Drew, can support the event.  

 

Friends of Drew 

Working together for the children of Drew Road School    October 2016 

 

Firstly, we would like to welcome back all children and parents to 

Drew for the new school year. We hope they all enjoyed their 

summer and have settled back into the next year up with their new 

teachers.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our AGM is fast 

approaching, so please 

look out for forthcoming 

dates. If anyone would 

like to put themselves 

forward to be part of 

the committee to help 

with the continuing 

success of Friends of 

Drew or would like more 

information please email 

Friendsofdrew@outlook.co

m . We look forward to 

your continued support 

and involvement. 

Coffee Morning: 

Thursday 13th October 2016 at 9:00am 
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